
Parking suspensions from 19th Aug 
 

No parking on a section of Garrioch Mill Road from : -  

• Monday 19th August 2019 to 1st March 2020 

 

  

• We are carrying improvements to the waste water infrastructure to help 
improve the environment of the River Kelvin. 

• We require clear access to the old mill site to bring down large 
construction vehicles  

• We thank you for your patience and understanding during these works. 

• Further information about the project can be found at 
www.scottishwater.co.uk/riverkelvin 
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